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Public Hearing Notice

Date: July 22, 2022

Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for a Major Amendment to the 2021 Rio Grande
Regional Water Plan to add the Delta Project as a Water Management Strategy

A public hearing will be held to receive public comments on a Major Amendment to the
2021 Rio Grande Regional Water Plan that will add the Delta Project as a Water
Management Strategy.

All meetings of the Rio Grande Regional Water Planning Group (RGRWPG) are open to
the public and include opportunities for public comment.

Public Hearing
August 23, 2022
2:00 PM
301 W. Railroad, Building B
Weslaco, Texas 78596

You may attend in person or virtually via GoToMeeting by using this link:
https://meet.goto.com/352656037 or you can also call in to hear the Public Hearing by
dialing 408-650-3123, access code: 352-656-037.

Submit public comments via email at dmorales@lrgvdc.org.
The deadline to comment on the amendment is September 23, 2022.

If you are unable to attend the public hearing or email comments, but would like to
comment on the amendment, please send written comments to:

Jim Darling, Chairman

Rio Grande Regional Water Planning Group
301 W. Railroad St.

Weslaco, TX 78596

To review the amendment in advance of the public hearing, please go to the RGRWPG’s
website after August 15, 2022: http://www.riograndewaterplan.org/.

If you have questions or would like additional information, please contact Debby Morales,
LRGVDC Executive Assistant at 956-682-3481 ext.102 or dmorales@lrgvdec.ore

Stewards of water resources from Amistad to the Gulf

Administrative Agent: Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council, Manuel Cruz, Executive Director
301 W Railroad — Weslaco, Texas 78596
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